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28th February 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

WORLD BOOK DAY – THURSDAY 7TH MARCH 

 

On Thursday 7th March, children may come into school in their pyjamas or dressed as their 

favourite book character to bring their stories to life! They may also bring in their favourite 

story to share with the class. 

 

Dressing up and bringing books is a big part of the World Book Day celebrations, and is 

something that children particularly enjoy and it’s an exciting way for children to get book 

recommendations from each other.   

 

Throughout the week, we will explore different stories and non-fiction texts and encourage 

children to devote time in their day reading for pleasure and celebrating a love of reading. 

The teachers will focus on a bed time and night time theme with their classes with exciting 

activities to complement their reading.   

 

Your child will bring home a £1 book token to take to your nearest bookseller and swap it for 

a World Book Day £1 book OR use it to get £1 off any book or audiobook costing £2.99 or 

more. You can find your nearest bookseller at worldbookday.com/participating-retailers.  We 

also have our own book fair in school from Tuesday 5th March until Monday 11th March where 

you can use your book tokens.   

 

If you are able to give a voluntary contribution, we would love to support the World Book Day 

Charity in their amazing work and this link will take you to their home page: 

 

https://www.worldbookday.com/about-us/ 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Ms Raha Razeghi 

https://www.worldbookday.com/about-us/

